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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR REGARDING  

REVISION OF ANNUAL CAPS FOR EXISTING CONTINUING CONNECTED 
TRANSACTIONS AND NEW CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTION  

 
This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 14A.47A of the Listing Rules. Unless otherwise stated, 
capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the announcement of 
the Company dated 28 March 2011 (the “Announcement”) and the announcement of the Company 
dated 9 May 2011 (the “Further Delay Announcement”). 
 
Reference is made to the Announcement regarding (1) revising the Original Annual Caps for the 
Existing Continuing Connected Transactions, (2) entering into a new continuing connected transaction, 
namely, entering into the VMEPH Full Ta Purchase Agreement with Full Ta, and (3) setting the annual 
caps for the years ending 31 December 2011 and 2012 in relation to the continuing connected 
transaction with Full Ta. 
 
As stated in the Further Delay Announcement, the Company was expecting to despatch a circular (the 
“Circular”) on or before 27 May 2011 for the purpose of the extraordinary general meeting of the 
shareholders to be held to approve the transactions detailed in the Announcement. As additional time 
is required by the Company to prepare the Circular and in particular, to gather and provide the 
independent financial adviser with all the information and data required in connection with the 
preparation of its letter to the independent board committee, and also to allow sufficient time for the 
independent financial adviser to make the necessary inquiries and deliberations, the Company does 
not expect that it will be able to despatch the Circular on or before 27 May 2011. It now expects that 
the Circular will be despatched on or before 24 June 2011. 
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